
                                                                                                                                                                     

Charity Number: 1102098                                             

School Disco 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School are delighted to be able to have organised a school 

disco to be held on Friday 11th February.  As before, the disco will be split into 2 time slots:  

EYFS and KS1 (reception, year 1 and year 2)  5.00-6.30 

KS2 (years 3,4,5 and 6)    6.45-8.30  

With safety a priority, we have had to make some changes to the way in which we usually 

run the discos and will be trialling a cashless and paperless system.  The disco will appear on 

parentpay from Tuesday 1st February, and instead of your child bringing a ticket home, their 

name will be on a list at the entrance.  If you wish your child to attend the disco please pay 

via ParentPay by Friday 4th February to allow time for catering to be arrranged.  If you are 

not in a financial position for your child to attend the disco but they wish to do so, then 

please speak to a member of the school office team in confidence as they will be able to 

help. 

The price will be £3.50 per child which will include a drink (fruit shoot for EYFS & KS1 and 

choice of fruit shoot or a can of drink for KS2), one item of hot food (hot dog or pizza slice) 

and a mixed bag of sweets. If your child has any allergies or dietary requirements please 

advise us by emailing friends@longsutton.lincs.sch.uk.  Please note that on this occasion 

there will be no option to buy additional food or sweets. If your child requires any extra 

drink, then this will be free of charge in the form of water or squash. 

Please can we remind you that parents are unable to attend the discos with their children, 

but we will as always need a limited number of parent helpers, and many members of 

school staff will also be present.  If you are able to volunteer as a helper at either disco then 

please email friends@longsutton.lincs.sch.uk. 

Nearer the time and once we have exact numbers, we will be contacting you again with 

details of disco drop off and collection points for each year group within the school grounds 

for the evening of 11th February. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 
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